[image: image1.wmf]Dear Parent/Guardian

Foxhill & Parson Cross have been chosen as the Sure Start trailblazer for Sheffield, which gives us a fantastic chance to really improve local services for families with very young children.

We are working with a local group of parents to provide extra support to families with new babies and those expecting a new addition to the family. Some of the things we are already doing are:-

· Building a nursery on Wolfe Road

· Provide crèche and play facilities for children

· Getting toys and books to children in playgroups, nurseries and later in the home.

Because we are funded by the Government we need to let them know if the extra resources have made a difference to children’s health, development, reading and writing abilities. We call this research and evaluation.

Some agencies in the city already also collect information i.e. Sheffield Health Authority and the Local Council and we would like you to allow us to use this information.

We need to collect two different types of information:

1. Names and addresses for keeping you informed of what’s going on e.g. newsletters. This information is only available to employees of Sure Start, and cannot be accessed by anyone else.

2. Research information such as the weight of your baby, when he/she was born, and the results from children’s assessments completed at different points in your child’s first 7 years.

We are committed to openness and do not intend to use any information without your consent.

In return we can assure you that all information used for research and evaluation will be protected, anonymous and only used by professionals who have signed and agreed a confidentiality clause. We are registered under the Data Protection Act.

You have a great chance to help us show what works for children by allowing us to gather information in this way. If you have an interest in research and evaluation and would like to become involved then you can join the Research and Evaluation Group.

	I consent to information regarding myself and my children being used by Sure Start and the research and evaluation team.

Signed ................................................   Address ..........................................................................

 .....................................................................................................................................................

Your Child’s name/s ....................................................  ...............................................................

Date/s of Birth ..............................................................................................................................




Please return this form to your nursery teacher of Sure Start, 71 Palgrave Road, Sheffield 
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